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14th December 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Raffle Tickets  
 
The PTFA have been working hard to create lots of lovely Christmas gift packs from all the fantastic mufti donations 
we have received.   We will be looking to draw the raffle in the morning on Friday 18th December, and the prizes 
will be handed to the children at the end of the school day to take home. 
 
Each raffle ticket will cost £1.00 and there is no limit to the number of tickets your child can purchase.   We are 
requesting that all raffle money gets brought into school in a sealed envelope, clearly marked with the name of the 
child, class and the number of raffle tickets required.  Unfortunately, we are not in position to provide change, so 
please ensure the correct money is placed in the envelope. Raffle ticket money will need to be in school by 
Thursday 17th December. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Becky Leyman 
Deputy HeadTeacher & The PTFA 
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